
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Please note that the Town office will 
be closed from: 

 

December 24, 2024 to January 2, 
2025 

 

Staff will be taking this time off to 
spend the wonderful holiday season 

with their families and friends. 

 

The Town of Brigus would like to 
wish you all a very 

Merry Christmas and a peaceful and 
prosperous New Year! 


